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Dear Parents 

Korfball after School Club Tuesday 

We are very excited to announce the return of our Korfball club for the Autum Term at Unicorn.  This club will be open 

to children from Years 3, 4, 5 & 6. 

The children will be met by a club coach and taken to the playground where the sessions will take place.  Please collect 

your child from the main reception doors at 4.30pm 

The club will run from the 10th September to 17th December 2024 (No class on the 22nd and 29th October due to half 

term)  

For those of you unfamiliar with Korfball, in brief it is a mixed team sport where one team tries to outscore their 

opponents by scoring goals in a basket. What makes Korfball unique is that it was designed to be a mixed team sport so 

boys and girls play together from young kids all the up to the national team. It’s based on the fundamental principles of 

teamwork and equality and of course it’s a lot of fun!!  Please refer to our clubs website for our Safeguarding policy and 

Code of Conduct. 

The cost per child is £6 a week and we would appreciate payment by term. Payment must be made prior to the club 

starting on the 10th September 2024 

We only have a certain allocation of places for the club, and these will be offered on a first come basis.  Confirmation of 

your child’s place at Korfball Club will be confirmed in due course of the form being completed.  

Please make payment by Bank Transfer to Bromley Korfball Club.  

Sort code 30-91-35  
Account number 00213708 

 
Please put UNI/child’s name as reference on the transfer so that we can easily allocate the payment to your child’s 

enrolment.  

For the Summer term it will be 13 weeks in total so £78.00 

Please note in the event of bad weather the children will be indoors doing korfball related/team building activities but 

will still be dismissed via the same exit.  We have a no refund policy. 

If you wish to secure a please complete the following document which has all the information, we require for your 
child to join the sessions.   
 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1CXSUM9ibAx09dNf2OE5Vem1UHaE1FKiEakpQJN6UJpo/edit 
 
 
 
We look forward to seeing your child at the club for the Autumn Term. 
 
Regards 

Billy Berry, Head Coach Bromley Korfball Club 
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